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TRAFFIC ADVISORY 
 
Date issued:  July 18, 2022 
 
Be advised of the following planned activity, resulting in single lane alternating traffic over 3 
days between 2224 Maple Avenue North to 2204 Maple Avenue North.  Expect delays. 
 
Where:  Between 2224 and 2204 Maple Avenue North 
 
When:  Tuesday, July 19 to Thursday, July 21, 2022, 7:30 am – 4:00 pm 
 
Why:  utility work 
 
Impact:  Single lane alternating traffic – limited pedestrian access 
 
Map: 
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